4/14/2017 City of Portland Mail - Signage Mainely Property Mgmt 41 Waterville

Portland
Maine

Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Signage Mainely Property Mgmt 41 Waterville

2 messages

Lannie Dobson <ldobson@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Apr 13, 2017 at 11:29 AM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>, Chuck Fagone <psf@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Douglas Morin <drm@portlandmaine.gov>, Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

This complaint is entered and scheduled.

Lannie Dobson

Information Technology

Call Center Specialist

Room 11 City Hall
207-874-8648
Idobson@portlandmaine.gov.

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=28&ik=12ff7e0b78&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15b6e059bdff0ba0&sim|=15b67efd6f04515a&simI=15b6e059bdff0bal 12



4/14/2017 City of Portland Mail - Signage Mainely Property Mgmt 41 Waterville

Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov> Fri, Apr 14, 2017 at 3:51 PM
To: Lannie Dobson <ldobson@portlandmaine.gov>

Cc: Chuck Fagone <psf@portlandmaine.gov>, Douglas Morin <drm@portlandmaine.gov>, Christina Stacey
<cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Just an FYI.

Mainely Property Management has put up a similar sign before. The last one we dealt with was at 52 Myrtle St last
summer. | have attached the email | had with Dena Sutton about it. Maybe it is a different person at the company but
this should not be an ongoing problem.

Doug & Chuck, do you want me to reach out to the Property Company on Tuesday and save you from doing the
inspection on the 19th?

| may also write a violation notice warning them that if they do it again....
Thanks.

Ann

Ann Machado

Zoning Administrator

Permitting and Inspections Department
City of Portland, Maine

(207) 874-8709

[Quoted text hidden]

ﬂ Sign for MaineLY Property Management at 52 Myrtle Street.pdf
418K

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=28&ik=12ff7e0b78&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15b6e059bdff0ba0&sim|=15b67efd6f04515a&simI=15b6e059bdff0bal 22



